A.S.B. Bulletin 9/19/16 — Monday
Readers: Jordyn Garcia and Janelluz Javier

Good morning Delta Kings and Queens!
Please stand for the Pledge of Allegiance
I pledge allegiance to the Flag
of the United States of America,
and to the Republic for which it stands:
one Nation under God, indivisible,
With Liberty and Justice for all...

Students, if you miss anything in these bulletins, you can find a copy posted outside of the
library and by K3 in the display cases and all of your teachers have access to them through
GoogleDocs in the StaggShare folder. Staying informed makes your High School years the
best they can be!

Thank you to all who participated in Stagg’s Homecoming Last Week. A special thanks to the
art students who helped with decorations and to all staff who helped make it a great week.
Congratulations to our football team for winning their Homecoming football game and
congratulations to our 2016 Homecoming Court who you got to meet at the Rally and Game. A
final congratulations to our 2016 Homecoming King, Isaac Kreitz and our 2016 Homecoming
Queen, Perla Gonzalez.

If you are interested in being a part of the King’'s Court Student Section at the football games
this year, go see Isaac during lunch while he is playing music on Mondays and Fridays. We are
trying to create a student section that sits together and will get into the games at a discounted
price.

Congratulations to Mr. Tankersley for winning our first Teacher of the Month. We will award
another teacher in October.

Attention Seniors, the senior class meeting this week will now be Wednesday in A2 at lunch.

Also seniors, regarding Senior Portraits: Flashbacks is doing them every Saturday and Sunday during
the months of September and October. Call 209-948-2748 for an appointment. Once again, the number to
make an appointment for Senior portraits is 209-948-2748.

Attention college bound students: Need help applying to college? How about studying for the
SAP or PSAT? If you do then Stagg’s National Honor Society is running a college workshop
every other Thursday in B7 from 2:30-3:30 starting this week. There will be access to
computers and people that can answer questions and provide feedback.



Attention all Juniors and Seniors interested in being a cabin leader for Science Camp:
application packets are now available in M1. There are limited spots so please hurry and come
get one if interested.

Seniors! Sacramento State University will be here tomorrow in the Library at 11:30. If you did
not get a reminder slip please join us after school.

Sign-Ups are NOW being taken for the following; College Presentations, College Applications
Workshops, Financial Aid and ASVAB for information check out the Career Center.

For SAT’s — October 7" is the deadline to sign up for the Nov. 5" test.
For ACT’s — November 4" is the deadline to sign up for the December 10" test.
Fee Waivers are available, please see the Career Center if you need help registering.

Seniors Cash for College night is coming up October 5". A workshop all about Financial Aid
please come to the Career Center to get a worksheet.

Today we celebrate the letter E in Stagg PRIDE which stands for Excellence with a quote from
John Wooden:

Success is peace of mind in knowing that you did the best in becoming the best you were capable
of becoming.

And Always Remember: Stagg PRIDE INSIDE!



